12/19/2017 City of Portland Mail - 331 Cumberland Ave. Permit 2017-017282

Portlanc
Maine

Ves. Google's good here Jason Grant <jgrant@portlandmaine.gov>

331 Cumberland Ave. Permit 2017-017282

Dylan Baker <dylan.baker@barrettmade.com> Tue, Dec 19, 2017 at 1:21 PM
To: jgrant@portlandmaine.gov

Good Afternoon Jason,
In regards to the 331 Cumberland Ave Permit Application 2017-017282:
We have reached out to the Maine State Fire Marshal’s Office to verify exhaust system requirements, and they have confirmed that if the intended use of the

stovetop is for warming only, a UL300A hood exceeds requirements. The owner of 331 Cumberland will be filing a waiver with the State Fire Marshal’s Office
confirming the intended use for approval. Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter in further detail.

Kind Regards,

Dylan Baker
Project Designer | Barrett Made

48 Union Wharf . Portland, Maine . 04101
207-210-4421
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